
 

Monday 24th June 2019 
 
Dear All 
 
Well here we are. Not including today we have 23 school days left of this academic year. Gulp!!!!!! 
 
Firstly, well done to our tag-rugby team who represented the school extremely well at the county finals in 
Royal Wootton Bassett a couple of weeks ago. Alexander Bagshaw, Joni Bourne, Henry Burnside, Tom Cole, 
Harry Curtis, Eva Hardy, Eleanor Ollivierre, Juliette Toth and Rufus White were all brilliant adverts for 
Stratford School! Despite the disappointment of not actually losing a match and a team they had beaten 
going through to the first place play-offs; they conducted themselves with dignity. We played to the rules 
and always remembered to say thank you to the referees. We also played extremely well and were really 
competitive in a fair way. Well done! 
 
On Friday 7th June, The Book People Bus visited our school. £758 was spent on books raising £112.61 in 
commission for the school to spend on books. We intend to ask the children which books they would buy 
for their classrooms. Thank you for your support with this!  
 
Meanwhile, here are a few details of events taking place over the next few days and weeks… 
 
25.06.19 (TOMORROW) = SPORTS DAY PRACTICE (Please ensure your child has kit) 

26.06.19 = Caterpillar Come and Play Day #2 (13:30 – 14:45)  

28.06.19 = JUNE FAYRE (straight after school at 15:00) Please note there is ATHLETICS CLUB on this date!  

THE ROADS ARE OPEN ON FRIDAY 28.06.19. 

THE ONLY CHANGE TO THAT DAY IS THE TIMING OF THE JUNE FAYRE! 

PLEASE COME AND SUPPORT THE SCHOOL.  

Friday 28th June 2019 is a NON UNIFORM DAY 

A plate with a message from FOSS should be coming home tonight. Please follow the instructions on the 

plate if you would like to take part in the non-uniform day on Friday. The cakes and money go towards the 

June Fayre. If you don’t want to take part please do not feel under any pressure to do so!  

NON UNIFORM DAY – FRIDAY 28th JUNE 2019 
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SPORTS DAY (Parents, grandparents and families all very welcome)  

Sports Day: THURSDAY 4th July at 9.30am (Please bring a deck chair if you have one, we have run out of 

chairs in the past.) This is always one of the year’s high-lights.  I do hope you will be able to join us and 

cheer all the competitors on.  We will be starting as near to 9.30am as possible and finish at about 

11.45am.  

Refreshments provided by ‘THE FOSS’ will be available during the morning. 

SAFETY RULES FOR SPORTS DAY 

 Sit or stand on the side designated for parents- do not approach pupils on their side 

 Carry refreshments with care, please do not purchase cakes and drinks for school pupils 

 Stay away from the finishing line / zone 

 Please do not allow younger siblings to play on the track or equipment 

 During the water race please stand as close to the running track as possible 
 

SPORTS DAY – ON THE SCHOOL FIELD THURSDAY 4TH JULY 2019 at 09:30am   

 

Bits and pieces… 
You may have noticed that the school continues to be a hive of activity. New sky-lights were fitted over the 
half term holiday, on the flat roof. The old ones were deemed to be the source of our leaks, (in several 
places) on this roof. The cladding on the boiler tower is also being replaced. The height of it has also been 
reduced. It’s funny really, but since it has been made smaller more people are noticing that it is there! Yes 
it has always been there and it is now not as high as it was!  

 
The work seems to be going on for longer than anticipated, so please ensure that you keep an extra, 
vigilant eye on your pre-schoolers at the beginning and the end of the day.  

 

Please do not park on the double yellow lines or zig-zag lines or in the bus stop 

outside and near the school. It is extremely dangerous. There are an increasing 

number of traffic accidents, on the stretch of road going past the school and it 

is only a matter of time before a human being gets really hurt.  

 

 
Kindest regards 

Kay Bridson 


